Roxanne Maher

From: So Rodriguez <ledyarddtcncnaomi@comcast.net>

Sent: Thursday, July 21, 2022 8:59 AM

To: Roxanne Maher

Subject: P & Z Candidate for Opening Vacancy

Attachments: JessCobbApp.jpeg; Jessica Cobb Cert.jpeg; Jessica Cobb Resume.jpeg

You don't often get email from ledyarddtcncnaomi@comecast.net. Learn why this is important

Good Morning Roxanne,

The DTC Nominating Committee has voted on 7/20/22 to forward/recommend Jessica Cobb fill the open vacancy left by
Katie Scanlon for the Planning and Zoning Commission. Attached please find Jessica Cobb's application, resume and a
certificate. Thank you.

Respectfully,

Naomi Rodriguez, Chair
DTC Nominating Committee



